
  
 

 

Date: 30 September 2024 
OCC ref: MW.0163/22 
 

 
Mandy Sturdy 
Clerk to Thame Town Council 
Thame Town Council 
Town Hall 
Thame 
OX9 3DP 

Environment and Place 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
OX1 1ND 

Nicholas Perrins 
Head of Strategic Planning 

 
Dear Mandy Sturdy 
 
Proposed Development by Clark Contracting Ltd, Brentford Grange Farm, 
Beaconsfield Road, Coleshill, Amersham, HP7 0JU for: Use of part of the land as a 
permanent aggregate and soil recycling facility, with final restoration of the remaining 
land to agriculture by regrading already deposited materials. Erection of a new site 
office and weighbridge, and retention of the surfacing of part of the site with hardcore 
at Land adjacent Sewage Works, Moorend Lane, Thame OX9 3HW 
 
I am writing to let you know that Clark Contracting Ltd, Brentford Grange Farm, Beaconsfield 
Road, Coleshill, Amersham, HP7 0JU is withdrawing the above application which was 
submitted on 21 June 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Emma Bolster 
 

Emma Bolster 
Planning Officer 
 
Direct line: 07775 824954 
Email: emma.bolster@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 
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